
Posted 20050905 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
To:  All Residents 
From:  Strata Council 
Re:   Building Lock Change and New Keys 
 
The building locks are going to be changed on Thursday Sep 15, 2005. 
 
You can pick-up new keys at the following date and times: 
 
Wed Sep 7 7:00pm-8:30pm Churchill Place Lobby 
Fri Sep 9 7:00pm-8:30pm Hampton Court Lobby 
Tue Sep 13 6:00pm-7:30pm Churchill Place Lobby 
Wed Sep 14 7:00pm-8:30pm Hampton Court Lobby 
 
Please note:   
• The first two keys are free.  Additional keys will cost $2.00 per key until 

the end of September. 
• Picture ID is required when picking-up new keys. 
 
Keys can also be obtained from: 
 

Baywood Property Management 
2019 Oak Bay Ave 
Mon-Fri 8:30am-4:30pm (closed 12:00-1:00 for lunch).  
Tel: 592-5852 

 
 


